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Greetings to all of our friends! 
Just a brief note to let  

everyone know how things 
are going well here at the  

Impact Project. 
We have enjoyed many 
blessings this past year,  
including the generous,  

heartfelt donations of time, 
effort, and materials, as well 

as financial gifts from our 
many friends and supporters.  

We continue to grow at a 
rapid pace and appreciate all 

of you so very much! 

The Impact Project hit the ground running   
into 2012 season with our free oil change  
Day at Wrench’s Village Auto in downtown 
Greene. 

This ministry continues to touch the lives and hearts of not 
only the families we assist, but also the volunteers who so 
often speak of how blessed they are to be part of what we 
do, as well as the untold number of passersby who stop to 
inquire about the strange people in lime green shirts. 

Next on the agenda came our ribbon cutting ceremony of 
our newly constructed headquarters building in Greene, 
NY. After 2 years and 132 volunteers we got it done. We 
couldn’t have done it with you and your support. 
We were so happy to see so many familiar faces at the 
ceremony held last spring . 

 

 



As we forge ahead,  
Jesus calls us to a  
continuous life of  
service, to help the  
marginalized, the  
oppressed, the lonely 
 and the hurting.   
 

By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.    

John 13:35 

    We were pleased and proud to assist Jim 
and Darlene Kittle with a new roof, a new 
furnace, new front windows and landscap-
ing.  We also helped Pat McGowan with a 
new roof and landscaping, and Rebecca 
Randall with new concrete walkway and 
ramp. We were able to provide a new roof 
and much needed interior work for Karen 
Cahill. 

So many wonderful people have been a part of this ministry that we cannot thank you all individually.  
However, you know who you are and how much you are valued. 
Glory be to God for all the precious moments he continues to allow us to be a part of. 

The Impact Project 
Saving souls one house at a time. 

As 2012 came to close and 2013 was right around the corner. The Impact project took on it largest  
project ever. The complete demolition of Irma McGowan’s trailer. In 2013 We’ll be bringing in a new  
one for her to start a new beginning. Stay tuned for details ! 


